

LAND USE COMMISSION

Department of Business, Economic Development & Tourism State of Hawai`i

August 24, 2015

Bryan Yee, Esq. Deputy Attorney General Hale Auhau, Third Floor 425 Queen Street Honolulu, HI 96813

Re: Land Use Commission Docket No. A89-646 Queen Liliu'okalani Trust

Dear Mr. Yee,

The State Land Use Commission approves your extension request in the above-entitled matter for the Office of Planning, Intervenor Greater Kona Community Council and the County of Hawai'i- you will have until September 14, 2015 to file your responses in this case.

Sincerely,

Daniel Orodenker Executive Officer

cc: Benjamin Kudo, Esq. Amy Self, Esq. Mark Van Pernis, Esq. Mr. Duane Kanuha Mr. Leo Asuncion